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Last name: fisher
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Title: 

Comments:  I feel that the national forest is for everyone not just special use groups and the lock it up for no use I

feel there are lots of trails and roads that have been closed for no reason and should be reopened up especially

since I have gotten older I cant get to other than driving to or riding a four wheeler to and know you have

discriminated against me an other people by closing things down to motor vehicles [trucks ]   example Moore

mesa trail 146 closed to 4x4 's when I was younger it was open to vehicles I cut wood wood in there hunted in

there and camped now that I am a lot older its closed to 4x4 you need to open up all trails and roads Like I said

we all pay for the use of the forest and should have equal access not just tree huggers  


